
From: Patricia Rowley
To: *CI-StPaul_Contact-Council
Subject: Re: Sound Level Variance Hearing 9-14-22
Date: Tuesday, September 6, 2022 9:18:32 PM

Sorry!  This is the Sound Variance for the TC Marathon at Mississippi River Blvd, and Exeter
Place for Oct. 2, 2022.
Patricia Rowley
24 Otis Ave
St Paul

On Tue, Sep 6, 2022 at 2:41 PM *CI-StPaul_Contact-Council <Contact-
Council@ci.stpaul.mn.us> wrote:

Could you specify which sound level variance this is regarding?

 

Thanks,

 

Greg Weiner

Executive Assistant – City Council

Saint Paul City Council

Greg.Weiner@ci.stpaul.mn.us

651-266-8512

He/him/his

 

From: Patricia Rowley <tsrowley24@gmail.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, September 6, 2022 2:28 PM
To: *CI-StPaul_Contact-Council <Contact-Council@ci.stpaul.mn.us>
Subject: Sound Level Variance Hearing 9-14-22

 

Instead of using the grassy area at the intersection of Mississippi River Blvd. and Exeter
Place, why not the entrance to the University of St. Thomas campus at Cretin and
Mississippi River Blvd.  It isn't more than 100 feet away from the proposed site and would
have the advantage of not being so close to area homes.

 

Patricia Rowley
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